
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #80 
 
Date:   September 15, 2023 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Craig Hood CD 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject The Maple Leaf March 

 
 

Message: 
 
Comrades: Please see information below as communicated from National Command: 
 
The CAF is currently on hold until 2026 for participation in the Nijmegen March but a 
similar type of march is being conducted this year in the National Capital region – The 
Maple Leaf March.   The Royal Canadian Legion is sponsoring the event. 
 
We have 75 participation vouchers to the event, which can be accessed via the 
attached link at Race Roster (it is the same process as for example the Army Run). 
They will be valid for any event or distance of the end-user's choice, just enter the code 
LEGION2023 during registration.  
 
https://raceroster.com/events/2023/71057/la-marche-maple-leaf-march?locale=en_US  
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